
 

Kylie Wohlt 
Principal Policy Analyst  
Victorian Fisheries Authority  
1 Spring St, Melbourne,  
Victoria 3001   
 
By email: kylie.wohlt@vfa.vic.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Kylie, 
 
Re-VRFish Formal Support for the following draft instruments: 

- Initial Quota Order for snapper fishing in the Western Port/Port Phillip Bay 
(Commercial) Fishery 

- Further Quota Order for snapper fishing in the Western Port/Port Phillip Bay 
(Commercial) Fishery 
 

VRFish, the Recreational Fishing Peak Body representing the fishers of Victoria, supports 
the draft instruments as provided by letter (VFA, C. Padovani 21/03/2022).  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Rob Loats 
Chairperson 
Victorian Recreational Fishing Peak Body 
 

03/03/2022 
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